
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 January 16, 1996 

 

Mr. Thomas Ostendorff, III 

President 

Southern Research Company 

P.O. Box 1590  

Shreveport, Louisiana 71165-1590 

 

Dear Mr. Ostendorff: 

 

I wish to thank you, on behalf of the Review Board, for your prompt response to our December 28 

subpoena.  I have reviewed the materials you sent us, and will recommend to the Review Board that 

they be officially designated assassination records and made part of the JFK Assassination Records 

Collection at the National Archives. 

 

It has been a pleasure speaking with you.  Once again, thank you for your cooperation. 

 
Sincerely yours, 

 

 

 

Philip D. Golrick, Esq. 

Counsel 

 


